
 







 
 

 
 
 







 
 



 
 



 
 



 

 









 

please follow "communit ies of interest" as most important consideration

Sonja Mason <sonjainfo@comcast.net>

Wed 3/16/2022 11:12 AM

To:  *CI-StPaul_CharterCommission <CharterCommission@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Please weight the importance of communities of interest, namely District council boundaries and neighborhood boundaries over that of redrawn state

legislative boundaries. For local issues, the local boundaries are much more meaningful.

Please, too, weight the importance of simple shapes, straight lines and physical boundaries highly and avoid the jagged boundaries. All 6 options have

boundaries that zig zag up and down, most markedly between Ward 5 and Ward 1. The current W5/W1 boundary follows Front Avenue from Lexington to just

past Rice, where it jogs around the capitol. While following Pierce Butler would be even better as it align with DC boundaries and the parallel RR tracks create a

significant physical boundary, Front Avenue is nonetheless a logical and easy to follow alternative border, being a straight line and a major street. 

Of the 6 options, Option 6 is the closest to aligning with communities of interest, but it still creates new divisions: W 7th, Mac G become more divided. Union Park

continues to be divided. 

Sincerely

Sonja Mason

Summit Hill Resident



 


